
I N T E R E S T E D  I N
W O M E N ' S  H E A L T H ?

THE SEMINAR IS IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE 
EL-KOONY CENTER AND MANOR HOUSE.

DECEMBER 10-21, 2023
 

The KPH Department is sponsoring a 
non-credit seminar on Female Genital

Mutilation in Kenya. 
 

Goal: give students an insight of the
practice of Female Genital Mutilation in
Kenya in the context of its traditional and

cultural value to the Western region
populations.

Students will engage in further
understanding of anti-Female Genital

Mutilation policy and legislative reform in
Kenya.

Visit local communities and anti-
Female Genital Mutilation hospitals

and facilities.
Listen to professionals and local

community members
 

Open to all Cal Poly students.
Preference will be given to students who

have completed any of the following
courses: HLTH 410, WGQS 320, ANT 401,

ES 350, GEOG 408, PSY 320, or PSY
450. 

Educational Opportunity Trip Highlights

Qualifications

Information sessions for this trip will be
held during UU hour on Tuesdays in May
(5/9, 5/16, 5/23, 5/30) in Building 43A -

Room 261.

Informational Session

Please scan the QR code
to apply:


